
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE correction of Board action of September 21, 2021 (Item number C.36) which
approved and authorized the Employment and Human Services Department, or designee, on
behalf of In-Home Supportive Services, Public Authority to execute a contract with
CareAcademy.co, Inc. (CareAcademy) in the amount of $889 for a subscription agreement
for on-line caregiver education, to change the payment limit from $889 to $10,659 with no
change in the term October 1, 2021 through December 31, 2022. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
$10,659. The clarification of board action for September 21, 2021, Item number C.36, will
change the payment limit from $889 to $10,659. (100% State) 

BACKGROUND: 
Through a subscription agreement with the Employment and Human Services Department
(EHSD) on behalf of the In-Home Supportive Services Public Authority, access to the
CareAcademy training website will be provided to users. The website services are for
on-line education videos and training services to providers, caregivers, and consumers to
elevate home care to improve client and customer outcomes. In-Home Supportive Services
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Public Authority will notify caregivers and consumers of the availability of the website and
access information.

The Board action is required to correct an incorrect total payment amount identified in the
Board action on September 21, 2021 (  

http://64.166.146.245/agenda_publish.cfm?id=&mt=ALL&get_month=9&get_year=2021&dsp=agm&seq=46588&rev=0&ag=1797&ln=94981&nseq=46682&nrev=0&pseq=46565&prev=0#ReturnTo94981


BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
C.36). Due to the mistaken monthly amount reflected as the annual amount, this resulted in
the miscalculation identified in the Board action of a total contract payment amount of $889
instead of $10,659.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
There will be insufficient funding to support the website services of CareAcademy to
providers, caregivers, and consumers.


